
 
 

 
TIMBER LAKES WATER SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND INCREASE IN RATES 
At the public hearing on October 30, 2018, Timber Lakes Water Special Service 

District (“District”) reviewed its proposed FY 2019 budget and discussed the need to 
increase water rates for connected and non-connected lot owners. Notice is given that the 
District will hold a public hearing at its regularly scheduled meeting on November 20, 
2018, at 6:00 p.m. at the Wasatch County Senior Center located at 456 East 1200 South, 
Heber City, Utah, 84032 to take public comment on the proposed revised water rates and 
the District’s 2019 budget. The 2019 budget and proposed rates for lot owners are 
available for public review at the District’s office located at 175 North Main Street, Suite 
B-4, Heber City, Utah 84032 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., M-F.  
Published in the Wasatch Wave November 7 and 14, 2018.  

 
  
 

 


